





To: Ms. Sandra O'Brien, Ohio State Senator, 63th Distinct

From: Hubbard Ohio, Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 3767 and American Legion, Post 51

We, the officers and members of the above veteran's organizations, are sponsoring the request to name the bridge in the city of Hubbard, located on Ohio State Route 304 and crossing Mud Creek (number TRU 304 7.22) to:

Purple Heart Veterans Memorial Bridge

This to be done in recognition and honor of all Hubbard recipients of the Military Order of the Purple Heart.

Enclosed are photos of bridge number TRU 304 7.22.

Randy Velez, Commander, VFW Post 3767, Lt. Col. USMC (Retired)

John Raica, Commander, American Legion Post 51